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May 1, 2012 
 
Mr. Neal Ludevig 
Executive Director, Harlem Arts Festival 
123 East 110th Street, Apt 7G 
New York, NY 10029  
 
Dear Mr. Ludevig: 
 
On behalf of Manhattan’s Community Board 10, it is my pleasure to provide you with this letter 
of support of the Harlem Arts Festival’s first annual arts festival being held on June 29-30 2012, 
at Marcus Garvey Park. 
   
Community Board 10 feels this event will be welcomed and meaningful to the larger Harlem 
community thus we are granting you with this letter of support. 
 
We hope the Harlem community will appreciate your efforts and come out in celebration and 
support of the festival.   
 
Community Board 10 would be happy to assist with community outreach and promotion of this 
event in whatever way we can.   
 
We wish you much success with this event. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Henrietta Lyle 
Chair, Manhattan Community Board 10 


